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25th July 2019 

 

The HKIB welcomes appointment of Eddie Yue as Chief Executive of the HKMA 

 

The Hong Kong Institute of Bankers (HKIB) welcomed the appointment of Mr Eddie Yue as 

the next Chief Executive of the Hong Kong Monetary Authority (HKMA). As demonstrated by 

his impressive track record with the HKMA since its inception, we are confident that Mr Yue 

will bring the necessary energy, dynamism and strong leadership to the role. The HKIB looks 

forward to working with Mr Yue and continuing our close relationship with the HKMA to help 

sustain the professionalism of Hong Kong’s banking industry well into the future. We would 

also like to thank the outgoing Chief Executive, Mr Norman Chan for his contributions to the 

HKMA with his expert leadership over the last 10 years, which has been instrumental at 

developing Hong Kong’s financial system and steering it through challenging times. 
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